
250 W 1400 KC 

BEN A. LAIRD. 
PRES. AND GEN. MGR. 

WDUZ 
GREEN BAY BROADCASTING COMPANY 

NICOLET BLDG. 

GREEN BAY, WISCONSIN 

July 25, 1947 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F. D. #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

I'm sorry for the delay in answering your report..but you 
can, no doubt, understand how busy we've been..opening a 

new station. 

For your records, I would like to verify that you did receive 
WDUZ, 1400 KC, 250 Watts on the mornings of June 20 and July 21, 1947. 

Thanks very much for sending us your report and good dxing 
to you. 

rc 

Sincerely, 

/ 

Secretary 

AFFILIATED-THE AMERICAN BROADCASTING COMPANY 


